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DRAFT ENVIRONMENTAL IMPACT STATEMENT
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document unless otherwise specified by the approving officials. However, such approval does not commit to
approve any future grant request to fund the preferred alternative.
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The following persons may be contacted for additional information concerning this document:

Philip Barnes, P.E. James P. Rost, Director Gregory L. Mounts, P.E.

Division Administrator Office of Location and Environment  District Engineer

Federal Highway Administration lowa Department of Transportation linois Department of Transportation, District 2
105 6th Street 800 Lincoln Way 819 Depot Ave.

Ames, [A 50010 Ames, [A 50010 Dixon, IL 61021

Telephone: 515-233-7300 Telephone: 515-239-1225 Telephone: 815-284-2271

The lowa and Illinois Departments of Transportation, in conjunction with the Federal Highway Administration (FHWA), have
initiated planning and preliminary design studies for the improvement of Interstate 74 in Scott County, lowa and Rock Island
County, Illinois. The project begins at the I-74 interchange with 23rd Avenue in Moline, [llinois, and continues north across the
Mississippi River to the I-74 interchange with 53rd Street in Davenport, lowa. The proposed work consists of upgrading the existing
4-lane interstate by providing mainline capacity improvements, interchange modifications, and realigning I-74 across the
Mississippi River. This Draft Environmental Impact Statement (DEIS) considers location alternatives for the bridge alignment,
alternative interchange configurations, optional lane configurations to increase the mainline capacity, and a No-Action alternative.
Potential impacts of the alternatives have been evaluated and include those to wetlands, water resources, historic buildings, homes
and businesses, and public facilities and services.

Comments on this draft EIS are due by January 9, 2004, and should be sent to James F. Rost, lowa DOT, as listed above.
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